
From: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>
To:  

Date: 8/28/2018 10:18:58 AM
Subject: *** LSA Notification UPDATE *** Application connectivity issue

​

 
 
Legislative Services Agency (LSA) staff worked with vendors to resolve the application connectivity issue experienced 
by some users yesterday afternoon.
 
Please call or email the Legislative Service Desk should you encounter any abnormal application performance.
 
Legislative Services Agency
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